
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Bring honesty and accountability back to elective offices. 
Big money leads only to corruption. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Bonnie L Graham 
4323 SE 28th Ave 
Portland, OR 97202-3509 
(503) 756-7682 
 
 
 


